
 

 

 

  

No. 449/2022 

 

14 November 2022 

 

Our Ref: V4/22 

 

To:  All Branches 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

‘Brake’ National Road Safety Week – ‘Safe Roads For All’ Campaign 14-20 November 

2022 – ‘Everyone’s Life Matters On The Roads’ (Materials Further To LTB 447/2022) 

Further to LTB No. 447/2022, see attached additional campaign materials issued by RMG this 

morning. Please find attached a copy of the RMG specific plasma screen slides that will be used 

on the ‘plasma TV screens’ across all Royal Mail Group units as well as on RMTV and the RMG 

website and intranet etc., to promote Brake Road Safety Week.  Also attached as issued with 

LTB 477/2022 is a copy of the Huddle Message that will be delivered across all units this week 

to promote ‘Brake National Road Safety Week’.  There will also be a film on RMTV that will be 
running on plasma TV screens and on the social media ‘Workplace’ site. 

LTB 477/2022 should be read in conjunction with this additional short LTB. 

All ASRs Deputy/Sub ASRs and WSRs are asked to support the road safety campaign and 

ensure that PiCs and managers deliver the messages and materials and ensure members are 

aware of the campaign week and see the materials. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dave Joyce 

National Health, Safety & Environment Officer 


